St. Helens Urban Renewal Agency
Notice of Budget Committee Meeting 
Fiscal Year 2024-2025 
The St. Helens Urban Renewal Agency Budget Committee will meet on Thursday, May 16, 2024, beginning at 6:00 p.m. The purpose of the meeting is to receive the proposed Fiscal Year 2024/2025 budget and receive public comment. Copies of the proposed budget will be made available to the Budget Committee and the public on Monday, May 6, 2024. A copy of the proposed budget for FY2024-2025 can be found on the City of St. Helens website: https://www.sthelensoregon.gov/urban/page/ura-budgets-audits-reports 
The meeting will be held via Zoom and in-person in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 265 Strand Street, Plaza Entrance, St. Helens, Oregon.  Zoom details will be available on the agenda which will be posted on the City’s website by May 8, 2024, at 5:00 p.m.  The Council Chambers facility is handicap accessible.  If you need special accommodation, please contact City Hall at (503) 397-6272, at least 48 hours before the meeting.
